PHARMACY COUNCIL OF PAKISTAN
Ministry of National Health Services, Regulations and Coordination
Government of Pakistan

F.No. 2-121/2021-PCP (F.No.1-28/2024-PCP) December 12, 2024

Registrar,
Bacha Khan University,
Charsadda.

SUBJECT: SHORTAGE OF PERMANENT TEACHING FACULTY IN
BACHA KHAN UNIVERSITY, CHARSADDA

Reference to the subject cited above.

2. It is to inform that Pharmacy Council of Pakistan in its 61%* meeting held on
December 2, 2024 under Agenda Item No. 5 has decided as below;

“After thorough deliberation of the case, the Council unanimously decided to
stop the induction of students in Bacha Khan University, Charsadda with
immediate effect till the appointment of regular/permanent faculty as per
prescribed regulations and subject to verification by the Council.”

3. In view of the above, you are hereby directed to stop intake of Pharm. D students
with immediate effect. A verification visit for the appointment of regular faculty will
be conducted accordingly.

4. This issues in compliance with the decision of the Pharmacy Council of Pakistan
taken in its 61% meeting held on December 2, 2024.

(Sardar Shabb ed)
Vice President / Secretary
Pharmacy Council of Pakistan

Copy to: -

e President, Pharmacy Council of Pakistan, Islamabad.
e Secretary, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Pharmacy Council, Peshawar.

e Office Copy.
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